
We had such a great week at Vacation Bible School.  Many thanks to all of the 

wonderful volunteers who spent countless hours making it such a huge success! 

Our Mission Project partnered us with the Coffee Bunker.  Kids brought items to make 

“Lunch Paks for Vets” and we built a huge mountain with our goodies!  On Sunday, 100 

Lunch Paks were packed and will be delivered to the Coffee Bunker this week.  What an 

amazing example of God’s power through the servant hearts of children.  On Thursday, 

Josh’s Sno Shack came and provided icy sno cones for all of the kids and volunteers.  

We had a lot of fun during Vacation Bible School and the kids really connected with our 

theme focusing on God’s Power.  On Wednesday, the Bible Point was “God has the 

Power to Heal.”  In order to bring the Bible to life for kids, I broke my ankle to really 

bring the point home!  Just kidding!  :)  Thanks to everyone for your thoughts and 

prayers and help during my recovery.  It will be a VBS I will never forget!  - Kara 
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For more information about Children’s Ministry, contact Kara Farrow at 918-550-1589 or kara@flctulsa.org. 

 

Children’s 
Ministry 

Sunday Mornings at 10:15 a.m. 
This summer we will be heading                 

outside to play faith-based games                  
and hang out on our new playground! 

Kids ages 3 years through 6th grade 
are invited to join us.  We will meet in 

Room 102. 



Get plugged  

in! 

Text ‘Expedition’ 

to 51400 

To receive student ministry info  

via text message, text the word 

Expedition to the number 51400! 

Please keep our team in your 

thoughts and prayers as we 

travel and serve in Chicago.  

We will be staying at Naomi 

Anderson’s new church, so if 

you would like to send a note 

for her with us, we would be 

happy to hand deliver it! 

Servant Leadership 

Experience  

Chicago 

July 11-18, 2015 

Rising Village Foundation Vision Trip June 2015 
 

On June 3rd, I set out with a team of 5 other people to begin our  

journey to Ghana, Africa with Rising Village Foundation.  Since I have 

been back, many of you have asked, “what was your favorite part of  

Africa”?  With some time to process, my answer is the people.  I met a lot 

of wonderful people who are kind, faithful, joyful and thankful.  This  

included Emmanuel, the student our youth sponsor, and his grand-

mother and sister, Dorcas.  I got to see where he lives and visited him in 

school.  I learned that Emmanuel is focused on excelling in school and 

has stepped into a leadership position among his classmates.  I am so 

grateful for every minute I was able to spend with him.  I am also  

thankful for our youth who have invested in the life of another student 

thousands of miles away.  It is always amazing to me to see the ways in 

which God works in and through us.  I am humbled.  -Jennifer   
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For more information about Student Ministry, contact Jennifer Guel at 918-550-1614 or jennifer@flctulsa.org. 


